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Measure Description: 
Identifies types of businesses eligible to deliver distilled liquor, malt beverages, wine or cider to person taking 
possession for personal or social use.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Liquor Control Commission (OLCC) 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on 
Economic Development to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.  
 
The measure defines two types of permits that allow delivery of alcohol to residential addresses, and defines that 
types of alcohol that may be delivered. This measure sets the annual fee for alcohol delivery service permits and 
common carrier permits at $500, and sets limits on assessments of civil penalties. Under this measure, alcohol 
may be purchased from liquor stores over the internet or by telephone.  
 
The measure is anticipated to have an impact on the Oregon Liquor Control Commission.  
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


